Northeast Etowah Water Cooperative
Customer Notice

Effective January 1, 2020, Northeast Etowah
Water Cooperative customers with water service
discontinued for nonpayment; the meter locks will
not be removed until the account balance including
late fees is paid in full along with the $50
reconnection fee. Please pay your account
promptly to prevent this from occurring.



